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As a lifelong Oregonian I strongly oppose SB210 making in person voting the 

standard in Oregon elections. Currently both parents must work to survive in Oregon 

with increasing costs. Taking time off work to vote will be detrimental to Oregon 

families (when most people do not have PTO in low wage jobs). Oregonians will have 

to choose between voting and getting a paycheck.  

Every election we see extremely long lines of voters waiting for hours in the elements 

to be able to vote in other states. We live in Oregon when elections happen the 

weather is cold and rainy this will deter Oregonians from voting. 

I think we will see low voter turnout if the state mandates in person voting. Being able 

to vote from the comforts of our homes without missing work makes Oregon elections 

successful.  

Voter fraud is NOT an issue in Oregon mail in voting. This is a made up lie from 

republicans so they can cheat and lie every election.  

Again, I strongly oppose in person voting for Oregon!  

-lifelong Oregonian, working mom  


